
Response to Freedom of Information request: FA20/12/00283 

Statistics regarding the total number of persons involuntarily returned from Australia to 
Afghanistan in the years 2012 to the present with protection visas, broken down per year. 

Since 1 July 2010 to 30 Nov 2020, there have been No Afghani nationals involuntarily removed from 
Immigration detention, who ever held a protection visa. 

Note: this relates to protection visa subclasses 866, 785 and 790.  
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